GRSMGA Fall Captain's Meeting

October 10, 2019 Stonehenge Country Club

I. Officers for Next Year - Approved

Chairman - Chip Scavone (Lake Chesdin)
Vice-Chariman - Gary Bright (Meadowbrook))
Secretary - Dick Walsh (Meadowbrook)
Treasurer - Dick Walsh (Permanent Assignment)

II. Next Meeting

Chip Scavone will send out a notice for a meeting in March (to take place at Meadowbrook)

III. Discussion

For further discussion/resolution at the March meeting:
A new USGA opinion about whether our events are tournaments
Should captains cause monitoring of score registration
Should prices be increased
Should the treasurer name an official deputy for emergency coverage